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 Tuition Reminders 
Just a friendly reminder that tui-
tion is due no later than Monday 
at 12pm for the current week. A 
$25 late fee will be automatical-
ly added to any invoices paid af-

ter this time.  

Families are more than welcome 
to pay weeks in advance and 

the administration will apply the 
credit each week. 

Payments can be made by 
check, credit/debit card, money 
order/cashier’s check, and ACH 

withdrawal. 

Upcoming Events: 
08.04.17~                          Mr. Crickett Magic Show 

    10:30am 

08.05.17~                          Open House 10am-1pm 

08.10.17~                           Funtastic Fitness Show 

08.11.17~                           Visit with Fire Department 

08.18.17~                Pony Rides 3:30pm 

08.21.17~               Pajama Day! 

08.21.17~08.25.17         Kyle’s Karate Summer  
       Camp (Must Sign up at  
    front desk)      

08.22.17~               Coffee with the Principal 

    8:30am 

08.22.17~               CBA Talent Show!  
    3:30pm 

08.23.17~               Visit from Mickey and  
      Minnie with Face Painting! 

08.24.17~               Field Day! 

08.25.17~               End of Summer Party 

08.28.17~                Fall Classroom   
             Transitions 

08.30.17~       Back to School Night 

09.04.17~   CLOSED FOR LABOR DAY 

09.05.17~   New Tuition for Transitioned 
                  Children goes into effect 

 

 

August 

Love our School? Share 
your thoughts! 

Many of you have recommended us to your 
friends and for that we are very grateful!  

We are writing to ask you to share your positive 
experiences on review sites of your choice. At the 
same time, we want to remind you that if you 
have any concerns about your school, we always 
welcome constructive feedback or ways that we 
can better serve your needs. Feel free to contact 
me at Jessica.baldwin@nlcinc.com  

703.818.9002 

mailto:marketing.nobel@nlcinc.com


Important Summer Camp 

Reminders: 

PRESCHOOL: Please check out our 

preschool summer camp calendar for 

our activities for the month. Splash 

days will begin at 10:00am 

Splash Days: 

Monday: Toddlers 

Tuesday: Beginners 

Wednesday: Intermediates 

Thursday: Pre-K1 

Children MUST come to school in their 

bathing suit and ready for Splash Day.  

Please provide a towel, closed toe water 

shoes and a change of clothes. 

Rising K - SCHOOL AGE:   

On field trip days, the buses will depart 

from campus at 9:30am and will return to 

campus at 3:00pm unless otherwise noted. 

  

Children MUST wear a Camp Zone t-shirt 

and bring a bag lunch with no glass or nuts 

to participate in every field trip! 

. Please provide extra weather appropriate 

clothing and extra (closed toe) shoes. You 

MUST label your child’s belonging so that 

they don’t get mixed up with other children. 

 

      In addition, we ask that you apply sun-

screen on your camper BEFORE they 

come to camp. Please note the importance 

of the morning application of sunscreen. 

The school will be providing and reapplying 

throughout the day.  We will be using Ba-

nana Boat Kids Protect & Play UltraMist 

Sunscreen SPF UVA 50. 

 

Pool Days: Bathing suit, sunscreen, towel, 

and water shoes, extra change of clothes. 

Other Field Trips: Appropriate walking 

shoes and other items as specified. 

 

*Field trips are subject to change due to 

weather. We will always send an e-mail let-

ting parents know of any changes.  

Please Note: 

We will be following all 
state and federal regula-

tions on weather codes. It is 
our priority to keep all of 

our children safe and com-
fortable. Please let us 
know if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

 



Summer is coming to an endSummer is coming to an end and so is our 
Camp program.  This summer has been a 
HUGE success! I would like to thank our 

teachers & parents for all their dedication 
through the summer, and we hope that you 
have enjoyed our Summer Camp  Program.  

Each summer our camp gets better and 
better while the children are having FUN in 

the sun.Thank you to all our wonderful 
camp counselors, campers, and families.  

Our campers have developed many life-long 
skills while participating in fun-filled camp 

activities such as music, arts and crafts, and 
sports.  Our campers have incorporated 
laughter, fun and excitement into every 
summer activity.  We will miss our camp 

counselors and wish them well in their next 
endeavors.  We will also miss our campers 
because they have brightened our day with 

there special personalities. 
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE! 

Please notice on the August 

calendar that we will be doing 

a large transition of students 

to new classrooms.  In order to 

ensure a smooth movement of 

children, we will be swapping 

our Lead Teachers so they can 

meet their new children be-

fore the 2017-2018 Preschool 

year.  Please be aware of tran-

sition notices that will be put 

in your child’s cubby by the 

week of August 14th.  New tui-

tion rates for these transitions 

will go into effect the week of 

September 4th.  We will also 

be arranging private orienta-

tions to see your child’s room 

and meet their teachers. 

Please contact Ms. Stacey if 

you are interested in doing 

this! 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT! 

Please join us for our Back 
to School night on August 
30th from 6-7:30pm. You 

will have an opportunity to 
meet you children’s teach-
ers, see what ancillary pro-

grams we will offer and 
spend time with fellow 

classmates! 


